

Dr. Marvin Malyska Award

DESCRIPTION:

Managed by the Winnipeg Foundation, proceeds of an administered trust from the Dr. Marvin Malyska Memorial Fund provides funding for an individual or individuals to support further education and experience in the mental health field. The Award may be used for education, training and experience in the following areas:

- 1. Psychiatric Rehabilitation
- 2. Psychiatric Nursing, Social Work or Psychology
- 3. Treatment Mental Health disorders
- 4. Geriatric Mental Health
- 5. Adolescent Mental Health
- 6. Substance abuse disorders
- 7. Personality disorders

The above list may be expanded to include other relevant, related programs and courses at the discretion of the Clinical Head of Psychiatry.

CRITERIA FOR ELIGIBILITY:

Candidates shall be employed by the Seven Oaks General Hospital and be active in providing psychiatric care and counselling as part of their position responsibilities. Priority will be given to full-time employees who have been employed by the Hospital for at least two years. The successful candidate must provide a one year service commitment to Seven Oaks General Hospital in exchange for the award.

APPLICATION PROCESS: Please DO NOT send application via E-mail

- Interested applicants must submit a letter of application to the **Program Director**; **Mental Health Program with a copy to the Clinical Head**; **Mental Health Program by Friday**, **April 28**, **2017**.
- The application should identify the program or course to be taken, amount of funding requested and how this educational program will enable them to contribute to improved services at Seven Oaks General Hospital or benefit the community at large.
- Successful applicants will be expected to provide an educational presentation at a designated hospital forum on their return.

SELECTION PROCESS:

Preference shall be given to requests with a specific focus on families, family intervention, or family therapy. The Clinical Head of the Mental Health Program will forward their recommendation to the Chief Nursing Officer, following consultation with the Program Director; Mental Health Program. The recommendation will be confirmed by the Executive Management Committee and a letter of acceptance forwarded to the applicant.

Please be advised that all bursary recipient names and photographs may be published in the hospital newsletter and/or local newspaper. The recipient will be required to attend a reception to receive their award.